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Recommendation 3 

Financial support for faculty research and travel will be even more critical as the graduate 

program inherently demands higher levels of scholarly activity. The current practice of funding 

only one-quarter to one-third of the cost to travel to a national convention and to have faculty 

members personally pay for substantial portions of that travel is not consistent with a quality 

undergraduate or graduate program. As stated in the previous five year list of recommendations, 

additional funding would allow for the improvement of administrative support for a culture of 

scholarly and creative activity. 

Action Taken 

Since the last five-year program review, the dean for the College of Arts and Humanities has 


